Large land use changes have always required Environmental Impact Studies to proceed. This is
the right of citizens and neighbors to truly know land use impacts.

The proposed Cannabis Land Use Ordinance will impact our land, water, wild life,
neighborhoods, law enforcement capabilities, tourism, and future. It's too much possible damage

without even doing an EIR.

At minimum you should put this to a county-wide vote.

Mary Gustafson



